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I am writing in regard to an agenda item to be reviewed at the Coastside Design Review
Committee meeting on Thursday August 12, 2021.

The following comments are provided for:
Owner/Applicant: Matt and Tara Benson
File No.: PLN2021-00146

Location: 738 Francisco St, El Granada

The Bensons live next door to me, and they shared their design plans with me in July. The design looked
very tasteful, well thought-out, and will be harmonious with the neighborhood. | appreciate their
collaborative approach and have no concerns about the planned construction.

Sincerely,
Cindy Wilson
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